#160067

MEMORANDUM
TO: Scott R. Niehaus, Village Manager
FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development
DATE: March 9, 2016
SUBJECT: Bluestone Single Tenant Properties Economic Incentive Agreement
Staff is presently working with the petitioner for the above-referenced petition regarding issues
on their proposed agreement. Those issues should be finalized today or tomorrow, but will not
be addressed in time for the items to be distributed with the Trustees’ packets. In order to have
this issue resolved prior to the Board’s consideration and to have appropriate language

incorporated into the document, we will provide you a final agreement as part of the late agenda
packet.
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